
 
 

 

 

 

 

OPENING OF A NEW ROUNDABOUT CONNECTING TO MILAN BERGAMO AIRPORT 
 
 
 
 

SACBO has announced the completion of works for the construction of a roundabout on the 

airport access road, allowing direct connections between the terminal, car park P3 and the 

southbound section of provincial highway number SP Ex SS 591 bis “Nuova Cremasca”. This will 

avoid the necessity for a change in direction at the intersection with the Bergamo intercity highway 

(SP Ex SS 671). 

The works, organised with the collaboration of the Province and Municipality of Bergamo, 

rationalises and significantly reduces the traffic on the main roads, relieving them of the local 

traffic travelling to and from car park P3. 

The construction of the 60-metre-diameter roundabout allows the flow of traffic from the 

terminal to also proceed towards Bergamo via the road for the “Centro Galassia”, consequentially 

providing an alternative route between the city and the airport. 

The works, which began on 22 July 2019 and were entrusted to the Albino-based company 

Bergamelli for a sum of 400 thousand euros, paid entirely by SACBO, were completed within the 

agreed contractual deadline. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grassobbio, 24 October 2019 

 
 
 
 


